
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

From the Headmaster - "officially hot"

Having looked at a number of weather forecasts this morning, I have decided to declare it “officially hot” until
Thursday this week.

This rather unusual expression has existed in the school for some decades and it means that pupils do not need to
wear blazers or ties at this time, and shirt top buttons should be undone if pupils chose to not wear ties. Indeed for
the avoidance of doubt, neither blazers nor ties need to be brought to school during this time.

A reminder that it is a good idea for pupils to check blazer pockets for essential items such as bus passes!

With best wishes

Matthew Morgan
HEADMASTER

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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